
 

 

April 17, 2020 

 

 

 

Extension of our measures for preventing the spread of 
COVID-19 infections 

 

 

In light of the prevalence of pandemic COVID-19 infections and the policies and requirement of 

Japanese Government, each local government, we, IHI Transport Machinery Co., Ltd., some of 

our employees have worked from their home since Monday, March 30.  

In consideration of current situation (including the State of Emergency from Japanese 

Government), we decide to extend the period of home teleworking until “the timing we will 

announce later”. 

 

 

[Subject] 

Our employees working at offices in Japan will work from their home remotely in principle. 

Minimum employees who need to work at office are required to come to work after thoroughly 

implementing preventive measures against infectious diseases. 

 

During this teleworking period, if you have any inquiry for our business, please kindly send us 

email from “Contact Us” form in our website 

(https://contact.ihi.co.jp/index.php/iuk_eng/IUK/form_20001). 

We would like to ask our customers and other stakeholders for understanding of these measures. 

 

https://contact.ihi.co.jp/index.php/iuk_eng/IUK/form_20001

